Parnjit Singh

From: Talia Price <taliap.1@icloud.com>
Sent: 06 February 2022 19:39

To: Planning Planning

Subject: Murphy's yard development

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there
have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is
required.

Dear Sirs,
Applicartopn 2021/3225/P

| am writing to object to the proposed development near the Lido, for reasons of over population, lack of
community facilities and spoiling the views from the Heath.

This is inappropriate and unfair on the local residents.

Yours,

Talia Price



